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International Conference on “Ombudswork with Children” 
takes place in Athens in September 2006 

 
 

The Commissioner  for  Human Rights  of  the  Council  of  Europe,  the 
Russian Federation Ombudsman and the Greek Ombudsman, in the framework 
of the Chairmanship of the Russian Federation in the Committee of Ministers 
of the Council of Europe, co-organise a Conference titled “OMBUDSWORK 
FOR CHILDREN”. The Conference will take place in Athens, at the Holiday 
Inn Hotel, on 29 – 30 September 2006, and will be attended by representatives 
of national Ombudsman institutions from the Council of Europe member states, 
members  of  the  European  Network  of  Ombudsmen  for  Children  (ENOC), 
international organisations active for the protection and promotion of children’s 
rights  and  representatives  of  relevant  Greek  organisations.  Simultaneous 
interpretation  will  be  provided  in  English,  French,  Russian  and  Greek. 
Application for participation in this conference should be sent  to the Greek 
Ombudsman (cr@synigoros.gr or fax: +30.2107289639). 
 
Detailed information and application forms for the above event can be found in 
the website www.synigoros.gr/en_index.htm.   
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